
 

ACTA official statement in support of a Voice to Parliament.  
 

ACTA firmly supports the establishment of a Voice to Parliament, which will ensure that First 
Nations peoples have an influential and meaningful say in matters that directly affect their 
lives and communities. 

 

A Voice to Parliament will provide a mechanism for Indigenous Australians to shape their 
destiny by ensuring that their perspectives, aspirations, and needs are duly considered in 
legislation, policies, and programs. 

 

We acknowledge the historical injustices inflicted upon First Nations peoples and recognize 
the moral imperative to recognize and rectify these past wrongs. 

 
Constitutional recognition of First Nations peoples is a crucial step to acknowledge the 
unique status of Indigenous Australians as the original custodians of this land. 

 

Embedding Indigenous recognition within our Constitution demonstrates a commitment to 
addressing the injustices of the past and creating a future where First Nations Australians 
are heard. 


